
                 
 

Monday 27th March 2023 |  Week 10 Term 1 

A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL JODY HALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Welcome to Week 10. 

This week is the last full week before the Easter holidays commence next Friday. 

It is also a very sad week as we farewell and pay respect to our beloved student Josh 
Newman. Our thoughts and love go out to his immediate and extended family. 

Parent Feedback – Extended  

I like to obtain written parent feedback twice a year. This enables me to know what you 
feel is working and where to look for future directions. I have attached a feedback form 
for parents/caregivers to complete. It is called Three Stars and a Wish. I would like you 
to identify three positives about our school and (stars) and one thing you would like for 
our school (wish). If they can be returned to school by Thursday 30th March, they will go 
into a draw to win a $50 eftpos card. Please make sure you put you name on them so 
that the winner can be contacted. 

Canteen 

I am happy to announce that from the beginning of Term 2, we will once again, have 
our own canteen facility. We have a new Canteen Manager – Amy Stevens who has 
been employed by the school to provide us with recess, lunch orders and other 
yummy, healthy food options for staff and students. Thank you to our friends at Burgies 
Burgers for their ongoing service and support to our school. We are very grateful for 
them helping us out until we could find a manager. 

Rock Your Socks 

Last Tuesday, our school participated in Rock Your Socks day for T21 – Down Syndrome 
awareness. We raised $86.20 – well done to our amazing school community. 

Addressing students 

I would like to formally mention that addressing or reprimanding students that are not 
your own, is an unacceptable practice in all schools. If there has been an incident with a 
child, please don’t hesitate to make contact with the class teacher, Stage Assistant 
Principal or myself to further discuss the situation. 

Attendance 

Please remember attendance is an important part of 
student learning and engagement. We may be in the last 
two weeks of term, but students are expected to be at 
school. Next term, the attendance percentage of the 
whole school will be advertised in the newsletter along 
with our overall weekly goal.  

Have a great week! 

 

Jody Hall, 
Principal 

 

IMPORTANT 

 

Please keep an eye on 

our Parent Portal & 

Facebook for regular 

updates and 

information. 

Important 
Dates to 

Remember 
Parent Feedback Extended 

Thursday 30/03/2023 

School Holidays 
Commence 

Friday 7/04/2023 

Staff Return Term 2 2023 

Monday  24/04/2023 

Public Holiday Anzac Day 

Tuesday 25/04/2023 

Students Return Term 2 
2023 

Wednesday 26/04/2023 

Personalised Learning 
Pathways 

02/05/2023 



                 
 



                 
 

 



                 
 

Rock Your Socks Support @ DWPS 

Excellent efforts raising $86.20 



                 
 

 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


